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Refugees in International Relations Alexander Betts 2011
Refugees lie at the heart of world politics. The causes
and consequences of, and responses to, human
displacement are intertwined with many of the core
concerns of International Relations. Yet, scholars of
International Relations have generally bypassed the
study of refugees, and Forced Migration Studies has
generally bypassed insights from International

Relations. Refugees in International Relations therefore
represents an attempt to bridge the divide between these
disciplines, and to place refugees within the mainstream
of International Relations. Drawing together the work
and ideas of a combination of the world's leading and
emerging International Relations scholars, Refugees in
International Relations considers what ideas from
International Relations can offer our understanding of
the international politics of forced migration. The
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insights draw from across the theoretical spectrum of
International Relations from realism to critical theory
to feminism, covering issues including international
cooperation, security, and the international political
economy. They engage with some of the most challenging
political and practical questions in contemporary forced
migration, including peacebuilding, post-conflict
reconstruction, and statebuilding. The result is a set
of highly original chapters, yielding not only new
concepts of wider relevance to International Relations
but also insights for academics, policy-makers, and
practitioners working on forced migration in particular
and humanitarianism in general.
Global Trade and Commercial Networks Tijl Vanneste
2015-10-06 At the heart of this study on cross-cultural
trade lies a concrete case-study of a network of diamond
merchants operating in the early eighteenth century. All
the traders examined in this study are outsiders: an
English Catholic in Antwerp, Sephardic and Ashkenazi
Jews in London and Amsterdam and French Huguenots in
Lisbon.
Justice and Peace Caroline Fehl 2019-07-05 This book
studies the justice concerns of political actors in
important international regimes and international and
domestic conflicts and traces their effects on peace and
conflict. The book demonstrates that such justice
concerns play an ambivalent role for the resolution of
conflicts and maintenance of order. While arrangements
that actors perceive as just will provide a good basis
for peaceful relations, the pursuit of justice can
create conflicts or make existing ones more difficult to
resolve. The Chapter "Justice from an Interdisciplinary
Perspective: The Impact of the Revolution in Human
Sciences on Peace Research and International Relations"

by Harald Müller is available open access under a CC BY
4.0 license at link.springer.com.
Globalization and Global Citizenship Irene Langran
2016-06-10 Globalization and Global Citizenship examines
the meaning and realities of global citizenship as a
manifestation of recent trends in globalization. In an
interdisciplinary approach, the chapters outline and
analyse the most significant dimensions of global
citizenship, including transnational, historical, and
cultural variations in its practice; foreign and
domestic policy influences; and its impact on personal
identities. The contributions ask and explore questions
that are of immediate relevance for today’s scholars,
including: How does globalization in its current form
present a new set of challenges for states, non-state
actors, and individual citizens? How has globalization
diminished, expanded, or complicated notions of
citizenship? What rights could exist outside the context
of state sovereignty? How can social accountability be
imagined beyond the borders of towns, cities, or states?
What forms of political representational legitimacy
could be productive on the global level? When is it
useful, possible or desirable for individuals to
identify with global political communities? Drawing
together a broad range of contributors and cutting edge
research the volume offers chapters that seek to reflect
the full spectrum of approaches and topics, providing a
valuable resource which highlights the value of an
extended and thoughtful study of the idea and practice
of global citizenship within a broader consideration of
the processes of globalization. It will be of great use
to graduates and scholars of international relations,
sociology, and global studies/affairs, as well as
globalization.
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The Thin Justice of International Law Steven Richard
Ratner 2015 Offering a new interdisciplinary approach to
global justice and integrating the insights of
international relations and contemporary ethics, this
book asks whether the core norms of international law
are just by appraising them according to a standard of
global justice grounded in the advancement of peace and
protection of human rights.
International Relations Theories Tim Dunne 2021-01-16
Unrivalled coverage of IR theories from leading experts,
featuring a new chapter that reflects on the historic
marginalisation of global IR and a wide range of case
studies that show readers how theory can be applied to
address concrete political problems.
Future States Stephen Paul Haigh 2016-04-15
Globalization consists of an interlocking array of
political, economic, social, and cultural forces that
challenge the traditional international order in two key
ways. First, states historically had 'hard shells', by
means of which they were capable of consolidating
differences between 'inside' and 'outside' to the point
where the latter could more easily be quarantined.
Second, for closely-related reasons they were largely
able to 'absorb' domestic society, such that the
individual was less a citizen than a subject. But
through globalizing processes these (dubious) attributes
have been starkly exposed, which leads Haigh to ask,
Whither the state under globalization? Insightful and
well-written, this book is sure to spark lively debate
while attempting to answer its central question.
Embedded Cosmopolitanism Toni Erskine 2008-07-31 Dr
Erskine's 'embedded cosmopolitanism' embraces the
perspective of local loyalties, communities and cultures
in the theory of why we have duties to 'strangers' and

'enemies' in world politics. Taking examples from the
'war on terror', she examines duties to 'enemies'
through norms of non-combatant immunity and the
prohibition against torture.
Cosmopolitanism without Foundations? Tamara Caraus
2015-06-10 Nu s-au introdus date
Democracy and Media Decadence John Keane 2013-10-31 We
live in a revolutionary age of communicative abundance
in which many media innovations - from satellite
broadcasting to smart glasses and electronic books spawn great fascination mixed with excitement. In the
field of politics, hopeful talk of digital democracy,
cybercitizens and e-government has been flourishing.
This book admits the many thrilling ways that
communicative abundance is fundamentally altering the
contours of our lives and of our politics, often for the
better. But it asks whether too little attention has
been paid to the troubling counter-trends, the decadent
media developments that encourage public silence and
concentrations of unlimited power, so weakening the
spirit and substance of democracy. Exploring examples of
clever government surveillance, market censorship, spin
tactics and back-channel public relations, John Keane
seeks to understand and explain these trends, and how
best to deal with them. Tackling some tough but big and
fateful questions, Keane argues that 'media decadence'
is deeply harmful for public life.
Theology for International Law Esther D. Reed 2013-09-12
Whilst Christian theology is familiar with questions
about the relation of church and state, divine and human
law, little attention has been devoted to questions of
international law. Esther D. Reed offers a systematic
engagement with contemporary issues of international law
and its relevance for modern theology. Reed discusses
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numerous issue driven topics, including: challenges to
classic just-war thinking from so-called fourth
generation warfare, peoples and nationhood within divine
providence, the ethics of territorial borders and the
militarization of human intervention. By discussing
selected biblical texts Reed helps to move the issues of
international law higher up the agenda of Christian
theology, ethics and moral reasoning.
Imperfect Cosmopolis Georg Cavallar 2011-04-01 The
unifying theme of the book is the imperfect nature of
the cosmopolitan approaches and schemes of selected
writers in early modern European history. It challenges
the widespread assumption that the eighteenth century
was a cosmopolitan century, and argues that many writers
labelled as ‘cosmopolitans’ turn out to be half-way
cosmopolitans at best, writers focussing on European
society (rather than their own home countries), or
endorsing a form of cosmopolitanism very different from
contemporary notions. Individual chapters analyse the
cosmopolitan dimension of the so-called ‘classical’
writers of the law of nations like Vitoria, Wolff or
Vattel and their role as possible accomplices of
European colonialism and exploitation, the pan-European
or cosmopolitan plans of some British authors, the
economic, indirect and weak cosmopolitanism of more
mainstream authors like Hume or Smith, and late
eighteenth-century international legal theory and its
gradual move towards a state-centred approach. The idea
of a universal natural law was compatible with a
hierarchy of races in the past. Moral or human rights
cosmopolitanism was often imperfect, half-hearted, or
half-baked, though the book argues that we should be
lenient with these early attempts. Forms of indirect,
long-term economic cosmopolitanism usually triumphed

over its contractual version. One chapter offers an
interpretation of a passage in Kant’s Perpetual Peace,
where he characterized the natural lawyers Grotius,
Pufendorf und Vattel as “miserable comforters”, and an
exposition of his criticism of their international
theories from a cosmopolitan perspective.
Global Ethics Kimberly Hutchings 2018-08-17 This revised
edition of Kimberly Hutchings’s best-selling textbook
provides an accessible introduction to the field of
Global Ethics for students of politics, international
relations and globalization. It offers an overview and
assessment of key perspectives in Global Ethics and
their implications for substantive moral issues in
global politics. These include the morality of state and
non-state violence, the obligations of rich to poor in a
globalizing world, and the scope and nature of
international human rights. The second edition contains
expanded coverage of pressing contemporary issues
relating to migration, changes in the technologies of
war, and the global environment. Hutchings’s excellent
book helps non-specialist students to understand the
assumptions underpinning different moral traditions, and
enables them to formulate their own views on how to
approach moral judgement and prescription – essential in
a world which, though it is shared by all, possesses
massive cultural differences and inequalities of power.
Routledge Handbook of International Political Sociology
Xavier Guillaume 2016-12 11 Citizenship and an
international political sociology -- 12 Advancing
'development' through an IPS approach -- 13 The global
environment -- 14 Finance -- 15 Feminist international
political sociology - international political sociology
feminism -- 16 Global elites -- 17 Global governance -18 Health, medicine and the bio-sciences -- 19
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Mobilization -- 20 Mobility -- 21 Straddling national
and international politics: revisiting the secular
assumptions -- 22 Reflexive sociology and international
political economy -- 23 Security studies
Cosmopolitanism and the Legacies of Dissent Tamara
Caraus 2014-07-17 The core idea shared by all
cosmopolitan views is that all human beings belong to a
single community and the ultimate units of moral concern
are individual human beings, not states or particular
forms of human associations. Nevertheless, the attempts
to ground a political theory on overarching universal
principles is in contradiction with the plurality of
social, cultural, political, religious interpretative
standpoints in the contemporary world. Is dissent
cosmopolitan? Is there a legacy of dissent for a theory
of cosmopolitanism? This book is a comparative,
historical analysis of dissident thought and practice
for contemporary debates on cosmopolitanism. Divided
into two parts, the editors and contributors explore the
contribution of ‘paradigmatic’ dissidents like Gandhi,
Martin Luther King, Havel, Sakharov, Mandela, Liu
Xiaobo, Aung San Suu Kyi towards a post-universalist
cosmopolitan theory. Part Two examines the inherent
cosmopolitanism of the seemingly ‘peripheral’ dissent of
contemporary forms of protests, resistance, direct
action like NO TAV movement and Occupy Wall Street. A
timely book which allows for a much needed new
engagement in contemporary debates of cosmopolitanism,
we learn how practical resistance to
totalizing/hegemonic claims is generated, and how
dissident thinking might contribute to new, enriched
ways of conceiving the non-totalizing foundations of
cosmopolitanism. An innovative look at what lessons can
scholars of cosmopolitanism learn from dissent/dissident

movements, and what the role of dissent in cosmopolitan
democracy could be.
The Moral Standing of the State in International
Politics Milla Emilia Vaha 2021-07-15 Kant’s moral and
political philosophy has been important in developing
ethical thinking in international relations. This study
argues that his theory of the state is crucially
important for understanding the moral agency of the
state as it is discussed in contemporary debates. For
Kant, it is argued that the state has not only duties
but also, controversially, inalienable rights that
ground its relationship to its citizens and to other
states. Most importantly, the state – regardless of its
governmental form or factual behaviour – has a right to
exist as a state. The Kantian account provided,
therefore, explores not only the moral agency but also
the moral standing of the state, examining the status of
different kinds of states in world politics and
expectations towards their ethical behaviour. Every
state has a moral standing that must be respected in a
morally imperfect world gradually transforming towards
the ideal condition of perpetual peace.
Justice and Morality Amanda Russell Beattie 2016-04-22
Bridging the contending theories of natural law and
international relations, this book proposes a
'relational ontology' as the basis for rethinking our
approach to international politics. Amanda Beattie
challenges both the conventional interpretation of
natural law as necessarily and intractably theological,
and the dominant conception of international relations
as structurally distinct from the ends of human good, in
order to recover the centrality of other-directed agency
to the promotion of human development. Offering an
important contribution to the study of international
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political thought, the book contains a number of
challenging and controversial ideas which should provoke
constructive debate within international relations
theory, political theory, and philosophical ethics.
Transnational Celebrity Activism in Global Politics Liza
Tsaliki 2014-05-27 In recent years, celebrities from
George Clooney to Bono to Angelina Jolie have attempted
to play an increasingly important role in global
politics. Celebrity activism is an ever-growing,
internationally visible phenomenon—yet the impact of
these high-profile humanitarians on public awareness,
government support, and mobilization of resources
remains under-researched. Bringing together a diverse
group of contributors from media studies and public
diplomacy, Transnational Celebrity Activism aims to fill
that void with a new interdisciplinary framework for the
analysis of celebrity activism in international
relations.
Technologies of International Relations Carolin Kaltofen
2018-11-04 This book examines the role of technology in
the core voices for International Relations theory and
how this has shaped the contemporary thinking of ‘IR’
across some of the discipline’s major texts. Through an
interview format between different generations of IR
scholars, the conversations of the book analyse the
relationship between technology and concepts like power,
security and global order. They explore to what extent
ideas about the role and implications of technology help
to understand the way IR has been framed and world
politics are conceived of today. This innovative text
will appeal to scholars in Politics and International
Relations as well as STS, Human Geography and
Anthropology.
Richard Ned Lebow: Essential Texts on Classics, History,

Ethics, and International Relations Richard Ned Lebow
2016-09-19 This last one out of four volumes by Richard
Ned Lebow in this book series focuses on various fields
of social sciences and their connection to international
politics. The author writes about topics in psychology,
tragedy, and ethics. All of these fields are being put
into relation with political aspects, especially
international relations.
Human Rights, Human Dignity, and Cosmopolitan Ideals
Matthias Lutz-Bachmann 2016-05-13 This book makes a
significant contribution to the on-going international
dialogue on the meaning of concepts such as human
rights, humanity, and cosmopolitanism. The authors
propose a new agenda for research into a Critical Theory
of Human Rights. Each chapter pursues three goals: to
reconstruct modern philosophical theories that have
contributed to our views on human rights; to highlight
the importance of humanity and human dignity as a
complementary dimension to liberal rights; and, finally,
to integrate these issues more directly in contemporary
discussions about cosmopolitanism. The authors not only
present multicultural perspectives on how to rethink
political and international theory in terms of the
normativity of human rights, but also promote an
international dialogue on the prospects for a critical
theory of human rights discourses in the 21st century.
On Cultural Diversity Christian Reus-Smit 2018-08-09
Critically evaluates how international relations
theories have conceived culture, and advances a new
account of cultural diversity and international order.
The Cosmopolitan Potential of Exclusive Associations
Bettina R. Scholz 2015-10-08 This book assesses to what
extent transnational non-state associations help to
cultivate greater respect for the moral equality of all
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humans and to build transnational communities. It shows
that such cosmopolitan ideals can arise from unexpected
places in our world without the self-conscious intention
of advancing a common human community.
Embedded cosmopolitanism Toni Erskine 2008 Dr Erskine's
book embraces the perspective of local loyalties
communities and cultures in the theory of why we have
duties to 'strangers' and 'enemies' in world politics.
Taking examples from the 'war on terror', she examines
duties to 'enemies' through norms of non-combatant
immunity and the prohibition against torture.
The State and Cosmopolitan Responsibilities Richard
Beardsworth 2019-06-13 This book investigates the
potential role that states can play in cosmopolitan
thinking and how states could be agents for the
advancement of cosmopolitan responsibilities. In doing
so the book seeks to investigate the possibility that
states can become bearers of cosmopolitan
responsibilities across a variety of areas including
human rights, atrocity prevention, climate change, and
public health, while also remaining vehicles for popular
self-determination withinpersisting, and at times
counteracting, conditions of global pluralism.
Rooted Cosmopolitanism Will Kymlicka 2012 Canadians take
pride in being good citizens of the world, yet our
failure to meet commitments on the global stage raises
questions. Do Canadians need to transcend local
attachments and national loyalties to become full global
citizens? Is the very idea of rooted cosmopolitanism
simply a myth that encourages complacency about Canada's
place in the world? This volume brings together leading
scholars to assess the concept of rooted
cosmopolitanism, both in theory and practice. In Part 1,
authors examine the nature, complexity, and relevance of

the concept itself and show how local identities such as
patriotism and Quebec nationalism can, but need not,
conflict with cosmopolitan values and principles. In
Part 2, they reveal how local ties and identities in
practice enable and impede Canada's global
responsibilities in areas such as multiculturalism,
climate change, immigration and refugee policy, and
humanitarian intervention. By examining how Canada has
negotiated its relations to "the world" both within and
beyond its own borders, Rooted Cosmopolitanism evaluates
the possibility of reconciling local ties and
nationalism with commitments to human rights, global
justice, and international law.
The Ashgate Research Companion to Modern Theory, Modern
Power, World Politics Nevzat Soguk 2016-04-28
Deliberately eschewing disciplinary and temporal
boundaries, this volume makes a major contribution to
the de-traditionalization of political thinking within
the discourses of international relations. Collecting
the works of twenty-five theorists, this Ashgate
Research Companion engages some of the most pressing
aspects of political thinking in world politics today.
The authors explore theoretical constitutions,
critiques, and affirmations of uniquely modern forms of
power, past and present. Among the themes and dynamics
examined are textual appropriation and representation,
materiality and capital formation, geopolitical
dimensions of ecological crises, connections between
representations of violence and securitization,
subjectivity and genderization, counter-globalization
politics, constructivism, biopolitics, post-colonial
politics and theory, as well as the political prospects
of emerging civic and cosmopolitan orders in a time of
national, religious, and secular polarization. Radically

embedded-cosmopolitanism-duties-to-strangers-and-enemies-in-a-world-of-dislocated-communities-british-academy-postdoctoral-fellowship-monographs

7/11

Downloaded from sher-bit.com on October 6, 2022 by guest

different in their approaches, the authors critically
assess the discourses of IR as interpretive frames that
are indebted to the historical formation of concepts,
and to particular negotiations of power that inform the
main methodological practices usually granted primacy in
the field. Students as well as seasoned scholars seeking
to challenge accepted theoretical frameworks will find
in these chapters fresh insights into contemporary
world-political problems and new resources for their
critical interrogation.
Normative State Power in International Relations Marjo
Koivisto 2012-09-27 Normative State Power in
International Relations offers a new theory of the role
of scientific and moral cultures in state
transformations in 20th century global politics.
Breaking down methodological nationalism, and basing its
case study findings in historical analysis, it
encompasses International Relations, politics, and
political sociology
The Oxford Handbook of International Political Theory
Chris Brown 2018 International Political Theory (IPT)
focuses on the point where two fields of study meet International Relations and Political Theory. It takes
from the former a central concern with the
'international' broadly defined; from the latter it
takes a broadly normative identity. IPT studies the
'ought' questions that have been ignored or side-lined
by the modern study of International Relations and the
'international' dimension that Political Theory has in
the past neglected. A central proposition of IPT is that
the 'domestic' and the 'international' cannot be treated
as self-contained spheres, although this does not
preclude states and the states-system from being
regarded by some practitioners of IPT as central points

of reference. This Handbook provides an authoritative
account of the issues, debates, and perspectives in the
field, guided by two basic questions concerning its
purposes and methods of inquiry. First, how does IPT
connect with real world politics? In particular, how
does it engage with real world problems, and position
itself in relation to the practices of real world
politics? And second, following on from this, what is
the relationship between IPT and empirical research in
international relations? This Handbook showcases the
distinctive and valuable contribution of normative
inquiry not just for its own sake but also in addressing
real world problems. The Oxford Handbooks of
International Relations is a twelve-volume set of
reference books offering authoritative and innovative
engagements with the principal sub-fields of
International Relations. The series as a whole is under
the General Editorship of Christian Reus-Smith of the
University of Queensland and Duncan Snidal of the
University of Oxford, with each volume edited by a
distinguished pair of specialists in their respective
fields. The series both surveys the broad terrain of
International Relations scholarship and reshapes it,
pushing each sub-field in challenging new directions.
Following the example of the original Reus-Smit and
Snidal The Oxford Handbook of International Relations,
each volume is organized around a strong central
thematic by a pair of scholars drawn from alternative
perspectives, reading its sub-field in an entirely new
way, and pushing scholarship in challenging new
directions.
Just War and International Order Nicholas Rengger
2013-04-04 Argues the just war tradition, rather than
being a restraint on war, has expanded its scope, and
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criticises this trend.
The Ashgate Research Companion to Ethics and
International Relations Patrick Hayden 2016-04-01 While
skepticism about the role of moral considerations in
international politics has been influential within the
discipline of international relations (IR), those
writing on topics such as war, peace, rights and trade
up until the twentieth century took seriously the
importance of ethical values and moral debates. The
1990s and 2000s have seen a substantial growth of
attention to the ways in which IR conceives and analyzes
themes of an ethical nature, and how issues, problems
and policies involving ethics are addressed by a variety
of actors within the international system. This
indispensable research companion widens the perspective
from 'ethics and international relations' to 'ethics in
international relations', redressing the (mis)perception
that ethical concepts, principles, norms and rules are
not in part constitutive of the international system and
the agents acting within that system. Necessarily crossdisciplinary, expertise is drawn from IR and also
philosophy, political theory, religious studies, history
and law, making this an ideal volume for any library
reference collection.
Political Theory Evangelia Sembou 2013-08-19 Political
theory draws on a number of different disciplines, such
as political science, philosophy, history and law. It is
a broad subfield; its practitioners, depending on their
background, bring different perspectives and approaches
to the study of political thought, which range from
historical to normative. Moreover, political theory
often draws on the insights of, as well as engages in a
dialogue with, social theory, ethics and the philosophy
of law. In addition, nowadays, political theory has

expanded to include the study of ‘the international’
(international political theory). For all these reasons,
political theory is a core subject taught in a variety
of academic departments. Yet, paradoxically, there has
been an increasing tendency in the past few years for
political theory to be marginalized in the academy. This
is because so much academic policy concentrates on the
main branches of the disciplines within which political
theory falls. Even worse for political theory, social
theory and the philosophy of law, or legal philosophy,
with which it enters into fruitful dialogue, are
themselves ‘weak’ areas within sociology and law,
respectively. The aim of this volume is to address this
situation. What are the problems and challenges that
political theory faces today? What is its importance as
a distinctive branch of enquiry? What are its main
concerns? The fact that political thought operates
across disciplinary boundaries and often challenges the
boundaries of the aforesaid disciplines is one of its
greatest strengths.
Global Justice: The Basics Huw L. Williams 2016-12-08
Global Justice: The Basics is a straightforward and
engaging introduction to the theoretical study and
practice of global justice. It examines the key
political themes and philosophical debates at the heart
of the subject, providing a clear outline of the field
and exploring: the history of its development the
current state of play its ongoing interdisciplinary
development. Using case studies from around the world
which illustrate the importance of the debates at the
heart of global justice, as well as activist campaigns
for global justice, the book examines a wide range of
theoretical debates from thinkers worldwide, making it
ideal for those seeking a balanced introduction to
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global justice.
Cosmopolitan Regard Richard Vernon 2010-04-01 Suggests
that a cosmopolitan theory of political obligations
involves extending these obligations beyond our own
borders.
Research Handbook on International Law and Peace Cecilia
M. Bailliet 2019 Peace is an elusive concept, especially
within the field of international law, varying according
to historical era and between contextual applications
within different cultures, institutions, societies, and
academic traditions. This Research Handbook responds to
the gap created by the neglect of peace in international
law scholarship. Explaining the normative evolution of
peace from the principles of peaceful co-existence to
the UN declaration on the right to peace, this Research
Handbook calls for the fortification of international
institutions to facilitate the pursuit of sustainable
peace as a public good.
Questioning Cosmopolitanism Stan van Hooft 2010-06-16
Wim Vandekerckhove and Stan van Hooft The philosopher,
Diogenes the Cynic, in the fourth century BCE, was asked
where he came from and where he felt he belonged. He
answered that he was a “citi- 1 zen of the world”
(kosmopolitês) . This made him the rst person known to
have described himself as a cosmopolitan. A century
later, the Stoics had developed that concept further,
stating that the whole cosmos was but one polis, of
which the order was logos or right reason. Living
according to that right reason implied showing goodness
to all of human kind. Through early Christianity,
cosmopolitanism was given various interpretations,
sometimes quite contrary to the inclusive notion of the
Stoics. Augustine’s interpretation, for example,
suggested that only those who love God can live in the

universal and borderless “City of God”. Later, the redcovery of Stoic writings during the European Renaissance
inspired thinkers like Erasmus, Grotius and Pufendorf to
draw on cosmopolitanism to advocate world peace through
religious tolerance and a society of states. That same
inspiration can be noted in the American and French
revolutions. In the eighteenth century, enlig- enment
philosophers such as Bentham (through utilitarianism)
and Kant (through universal reason) developed new and
very different versions of cosmopolitanism that serve
today as key sources of cosmopolitan philosophy. The
nineteenth century saw the development of new forms of
transnational ideals, including that of Marx’s critique
of capitalism on behalf of an international working
class.
The Politics and Ethics of Identity Richard Ned Lebow
2012-08-30 Challenges the notion of consistent unitary
identities, arguing that we are multiple, changing
selves, shaped by social contexts and processes.
Transnationalism and German-Language Literature in the
Twenty-First Century Stuart Taberner 2017-03-01 This
book examines how German-language authors have
intervened in contemporary debates on the obligation to
extend hospitality to asylum seekers, refugees, and
migrants; the terrorist threat post-9/11; globalisation
and neo-liberalism; the opportunities and anxieties of
intensified mobility across borders; and whether
transnationalism necessarily implies the end of the
nation state and the dawn of a new cosmopolitanism. The
book proceeds through a series of close readings of key
texts of the last twenty years, with an emphasis on the
most recent works. Authors include Terézia Mora, Richard
Wagner, Olga Grjasnowa, Marlene Streeruwitz, Vladimir
Vertlib, Navid Kermani, Felicitas Hoppe, Daniel
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Kehlmann, Ilija Trojanow, Christian Kracht, and Christa
Wolf, representing the diversity of contemporary Germanlanguage writing. Through a careful process of
juxtaposition and differentiation, the individual
chapters demonstrate that writers of both minority and
nonminority backgrounds address transnationalism in ways
that certainly vary but which also often overlap in
surprising ways.
Global Democracy Daniele Archibugi 2011-10-27 Democracy
is increasingly seen as the only legitimate form of
government, but few people would regard international
relations as governed according to democratic
principles. Can this lack of global democracy be
justified? Which models of global politics should
contemporary democrats endorse and which should they
reject? What are the most promising pathways to global
democratic change? To what extent does the extension of
democracy from the national to the international level
require a radical rethinking of what democratic
institutions should be? This book answers these
questions by providing a sustained dialogue between
scholars of political theory, international law and
empirical social science. By presenting a broad range of

views by prominent scholars, it offers an in-depth
analysis of one of the key challenges of our century:
globalizing democracy and democratizing globalization.
Accountability for Collective Wrongdoing Tracy Isaacs
2011-01-31 Ideas of collective responsibility challenge
the doctrine of individual responsibility that is the
dominant paradigm in law and liberal political theory.
But little attention is given to the consequences of
holding groups accountable for wrongdoing. Groups are
not amenable to punishment in the way that individuals
are. Can they be punished – and if so, how – or are
other remedies available? The topic crosses the borders
of law, philosophy and political science, and in this
volume specialists in all three areas contribute their
perspectives. They examine the limits of individual
criminal liability in addressing atrocity, the meanings
of punishment and responsibility, the distribution of
group punishment to a group's members, and the means by
which collective accountability can be expressed. In
doing so, they reflect on the legacy of the Nuremberg
Trials, on the philosophical understanding of collective
responsibility, and on the place of collective
accountability in international political relations.
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